
 

 
 

unOfficial ​Meeting Minutes from ​December 1st 2020  ​meeting 
Accepted at the____________ 2020 

 
Steve Forrest called the December 1st​ 2020 ​meeting via Zoom to order at 6:06 

 
● Treasurer's Report- ​Current balance $7,707.69 and $30,000 in savings. The Treasurer’s 

report was motioned to be accepted as read, by Mike Poulin and seconded by Brad 
Southworth. It was voted on ​unanimously to accept. 

 
● Secretary's Report-​The November 10th  meeting minutes was motioned to be accepted 

as read, by John Napier and seconded by Mike Poulin. It was voted on ​unanimously to 
accept. 

 
Vice President’s Report 

● Dale brought back county 
● Refunds on TMAs was a huge topic 
● Governor is mandating 14 day quarantine before snowmobiling. 
● TMA count not looking great at the moment 
● No county dues for Volunteer TMAs 
● Chit Chat posted a big notice about ATVs and Snowmobiling on roads.  Steve Forrest 

getting clarification.  Same rules apply since the 1990s. 
 

Trails 
● Trail reroute was all done with the exception of feeder trail for renter. 
● Discussion of feeder trail design and schedule time to complete to avoid renters. 
● Ryan and John have been working hard on signs. 

○ John has two minor sign projects left 
○ Signs for the Belmont Green also need to go out 

● Status of Corridor 4 at Route 100 is still unknown.  There is still some legal research 
involved. 
 
 

 



 

 
President’s Report 

● Lots of maintenance was performed 
● Boggy wheels were order 
● GPS installer reached out to club about install date 
● Tucker fuel Mike Poulin will blend fuel with Kerosene 
● Steve Forrest posting COVID update from VAST on Facebook 

○ Open discussion regarding small business survivability 
● Reroute on Franks.  Logger made an awful mess and the landowner was confused about 

the trail. Reaching out to the landowner next summer when he is back in town. 
  

New Business 
● The Londonderry club has done some repairs on Greendale to Beaver meadows 

turnpost. Steve Forrest saw some new culverts going in. 
● GPS in groomers, grooming may be cut if membership is lowered.  Posted online 

when groomed. 
● Currently 59 TMAs sold 
● Mike Poulin thinks it will be a very busy year.  Lots of powersports are selling. 

Ski Mountains will be very limited due to COVID. 
● Open discussion regarding online TMA sales and experiences with the system. 
● Steve Silverstri is looking to use a new small section of Farm and Wilderness land 

for a small re-route.  It could potentially add 1 ½ miles of trail to contract. 
● Logging on Grouse hill has started.  Crushed stone has been laid out to 1st 

landing.  
● Brad has left several messages with new owner’s of Schwartz’s.  They are 

snowmobilers.  Brad will double check to see if it’s ok to debrush. 
 

Next meeting Tuesday January 5th at 6:00 p.m. Via Zoom 
 
Meeting was called to close at 7:12 p.m. by Steve Forrest. 

 
Prepared By: 
Michael McAtee, Secretary 
(802)353-8222 (802)259-3432 
mdmcatee88@gmail.com 

 


